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Representative Priscilla A. Prado Reacts to Governor Evers’ State of the State Address  

 

MADISON, Wis. - Tonight, Governor Tony Evers delivered his seventh State of the State Address to the 

entirety of the Wisconsin State Legislature. Representative Priscilla A. Prado (D-Milwaukee) released the 

following statement: 

“I applaud Governor Evers for the triumphs over the last four years and respect his vision for bettering the 

lives of the people of Wisconsin.”  

“His recognition and appreciation for the immigrants of Wisconsin has been and will continue to be a crucial 

factor in Wisconsin’s prosperity.” 

“As a mother and small business owner, I thank Governor Evers for his commitment to lower rising costs, 

and reduce the tax burden on our hard-working middle-class.” 

“I admire his dedication to helping the people of Wisconsin stay safe and flourish, and I thank Governor 

Evers for his essential role in our state’s success.” 
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